March 29, 1965

Dr. Samuel Belkin Yeshiva University 186th Street & Amsterdam Ave. New York, New York

Dear Dr. Belkin:

I have recently been informed of the good news that I have been appointed Visiting Assistant Professor in Philosophy at Yeshiva.

I know that this was your decision, and I want to thank you for it. I very genuinely and sincerely appreciate not only the promotion itself, but the very fact that it was you who did it, because of my infinite esteem for your opinion and judgement.

My warmest personal regards to Mrs. Belkin, and kindest good wishes to the both of you for a happy and kosher Passover.

Respectfully yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:rf